
[Type here] 
 

 

This Week.... 

We have been making Fire Safety posters in 

Literacy. We have written captions under 

pictures, “Do you know?” Boxes and have made a 

display with them in our classroom. We have 

discussed “Fiction” and “Non-Fiction” and the 

children have looked in more detail at the 

information that can be found in non-fiction 

texts. 

In Numeracy we have played a number of games 

to help us improve our understanding of place 

value. We made a number line jigsaw and also 

played ‘Spin a Ten’. The children are getting 

more confident at identifying 1 more and 1 less 

when they are given a number. They have been 

using number lines to help them. 
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Next Week… 

We will be looking at Poems and the 

children will be writing their own ‘fiery 

poem’. 

In Maths we will be starting to measure 

length and weight and looking at how we 

record it.  

 Please Note  

Homework has been sent out this week 

for the first time. Please can you send it 

back, completed on Monday. 

If you have anything you would like to 

send via email please use the school 

email address: 

admin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Ruby, Katie, Jessica, Lucy, Isaac J, 

Harvey, William, Cole, Isaac P, Kara, 

Lola and Lucas. 

Talk Topic –  

In assembly we watched a clip of Alistair 

Brownlee helping his brother Jonny in the 

Triathlon. Watch the clip (if you haven’t 

already) and talk with your child about 

sportsmanship. 

It was great to meet some of you at the 

welcome meeting this week! If you weren’t 

able to attend please find the notes on the 

school website. 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Writer of the week –  

Lucy 

 
Curriculum Certificate –  

Harvey  

 
Christian Value certificate for 

Forgiveness –  

Cole 

 

 
If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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